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Good Day Neighbours, 
 
You may be aware that Anne and I have applied to divide our lot 3211 25 st sw, to build 2 new R1 
Detached homes. 
 
I know it is sensitive timing with the RCG and Minto issues coming up. 
 
We love the R1 areas and would like to build a nice detached home that we feel will be compatible with 
the neighbourhood, compatible with the restrictive covenant, and hopefully add something positive to the 
community.  
 
We would like to build similar to the 4 homes on the East side of 25 st. close to 30 Ave. The zoning we 
are applying for is R-C1N this is a modified RC1 zoning that allows for a slightly smaller frontage.  We are 
approx. 22” less than standard R-C1. This is considered a minor difference as it is less than 10% 
difference ours is approx. 4% difference. 
 
R-C1N follows all other R-C1 bylaws and regulations, and we will try to comply with the Restrictive 
Covenant that is in place.   
 
We love the neighbourhood and people we have met so far.  We know that sometimes any change can 
be upsetting.  We do hope that we can add something positive to the community. 
 
If you have any questions give me a call or email me, 
Thank You 
 
Ian Kelly   
 


